
                                                                                                   

 

STATION ROAD             PHONE: 01795 521217 

TEYNHAM                                                                                          FAX: 01795 522086                                    

SITTINGBOURNE                                                                                        Email: headteacher@teynham. 

kent.sch.uk                                            

KENT ME9 9BQ                                                                                           Website:  www.teynham.kent.sch.uk 

 

HEADTEACHER: MRS. E. PEARSON 

 

 

          19 July 2025  

Dear Parent and Carers, 

We have reached the end of Term 6 and the end of this academic year. 

What an amazing year it has been. Moving into our new building has been the 

highlight of the year. The children settled really well and have commented numerous 

times how wonderful it is. This is echoed by staff, parents and the many visitors we 

have had look round over the past few weeks. 

As you may be aware Ofsted visited on Tuesday and Wednesday. I’d like to thank all 

the parents who completed Parent View. It was overwhelming positive, as were the 

comments made by parents to the inspector on the playground. We look forward to 

sharing the report which will be out towards the end of September. 

There have been so many extraordinary events, activities and experiences we have 

shared in this year. My thanks to all the staff who arrange these.  

As we move forward to September a few reminders. Monday the 1st September is a 

staff development day. The school office will be open if parent’s need to buy school 

uniform between 1:00 and 3:00pm. The children will return to school on Tuesday 

2nd September. On the first day we will line up on the playground so the teachers 

can take the children to their classrooms. After that we will return to our normal 

routine of doors opening at 8:40 with all children in by 8:50. Please note the gate will 

be locked at 8:50 promptly.  

Thank you for your continued support this year and have a wonderful Summer. 

 

Mrs E Pearson 



                                                                                                   

  

  

 

 


